From: roy dantzic |

Sent: 14 November 2023 09:04
To: Planning

Subject: Application 2023/3884/P
Dear sir,

| am writing in the strongest possible terms to object to this application

First and foremost living in the Pulse, the building most affect by this application, it is totally unacceptable that the
residents only heard about this through word of mouth and have only had limited time to provide a considered view
. Thus my objections below are more akin to bullets

When the proposed tenant was last on this site it caused enormous problems for the local residents.

These included parking where the problems in Lymington Road and Alvanley Gardens have become more
challenging for residents. Where are hundreds visitors going to park for example on a Sunday particularly when
tennis and cricket are at their most active Noise was then a real problem and will be worse now with the long
working hours There is no evidence in the noise testing that anybody visited Pulse Apartments The presence of a
kitchen is a major concern from noise ,smell and how will deliveries made There is no explanation for the need for
such long hours nor of the precise use the hall would If they try to argue that is akin to JW3 on valid argument can
be made JW 3,who are an excellent neighbour, are always mindful of residents and always give notice of the rare
noisy events.

In short this change of use would be disastrous for the surrounding neighbourhood Yours faithfully

Roy Dantzic

Sent from my iPad



